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Commissioner
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Commissioner
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Commissioner
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Secretariat

Jonathan Turner
Secretariat
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Secretariat
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Robin Stott

Commissioner

Andrew Shipley
Commissioner

The notes of meetings contain a number of acronyms. A glossary of common acronyms used in relation to the London 2012 Games can be found here.

1. Chair’s update
Emerging issues:
As there are various achievements that have made by London 2012, we need to see how these get communicated. How good news stories get circulated and how the learning gets disseminated by London 2012, both for other developments in the Olympic Park and beyond and out to industry.  This will be raised with Paul Deighton & David Higgins.
Food: Several stakeholders have been raising this as an issue. The commission has taken this forward and we are starting to see some developments on this.

Stakeholder meeting: Stakeholders attending a CSL workshop were asked to select priorities from the 20 main recommendations in the 2007 Governance Review. The top three priorities were:

1) Social and Economic issues

2) Having programmes around the 5 key themes
3) Reporting processes

A summary report will be written for this stakeholder meeting and placed on our website.

Several commissioners asked what sustainability guidelines Cultural Olympiad events would be following.  Secretariat to enquire.

2. Responsible merchandising discussion
The commission held a discussion on merchandising issues relating to the London 2012 Games and the ways in which they could be shaped to ensure they contribute to the aim of London being “the most sustainable Games ever”. The findings will be shared with LOCOG.
3. Access brainstorm

The commission held a discussion on access issues relating to the London 2012 Games and the ways in which they could be shaped to ensure they contribute to the aim of London being “the most accessible Games ever”. The findings will be shared with London 2012.
4. Presentation from ODA and LDA on venues

Dan Epstein from the ODA and Chris Lee from the LDA gave a presentation on the latest position with the venues.
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